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September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to invite you and your child to The Sandon School Open Evening on  
Thursday 7 October 2021 between 5:30pm and 8:30pm.   
 
This will give you an opportunity to visit each curriculum area, meet members of staff and 
have a flavour of the subjects which are taught at the school.  I will be giving an address to 
parents at 6:00pm and 7:00pm during the evening. 
 
Copies of The Sandon School Brochure and Prospectus will be available at the Open 
Evening.    
 
If you would like to have a tour of the school please contact the school reception to make an 
appointment. Places must be booked in advance with our Reception and we thank you for 
your cooperation in this respect. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you would like further information relating to the Open 
Evening, tours or The Sandon School Admissions Policy and procedures. 
 
We very much look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Weaver 
Headteacher 
 


